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From: "Cutchins, William D." <wdcutchins@bwxt.com>

To: <0.Seo@iaea.org>, <BWM@nrc. gov> <BGH1@nrc.gov>
Date: Thu, Jun 8, 2006 10:58 AM

Subject: RE: Inspection Schedule Change

Seo -

| have discussed the possible change with Downblend Operations and Bruce Moran, NRC. Both have no
problem with the change in inspection date to June 19 and 20. Downblend Operations appreciates the
extra days to ensure blending can be completed. This was a very good suggestion.

Let me know the final decision.

Don Cutchins '

From: O.Seo@iaea.org [mailto:0.Seo@iaea.org]

Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2006 10:36 AM

To: Cutchins, William D.

Cc: J Ahn@iaea.org; N.E.Whiting@iaea.org; J.Vones@iaea.org; J.Mayer@iaea.org; V.Siregar@iaea.org
Subject: FW: KAMS schedule

Don,

KAMS people basically agreed to change inspection date, please let me know your opinion for the UZOO
inspection date on 19-29 June .

With best regards.

Okseok SEO

Section OB3

Division of Operations B

Department of Safeguards
International Atomic Energy Agency .
Vienna, Austria

43-1-2600-26479



